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Dear Year 3 Parents & Carers,

This letter is to remind you that Mrs Rix’s contract finishes at the end of this term with the return
from maternity leave of Mrs Kakoschke on Tuesday and Friday. I wish to thank Mrs Rix for her

professionalism and dedication to the students in Year 3.

Mrs Kakoschke is already very familiar with the Year 3 students and will work closely with Mrs

McKeon and Mrs Cremen so there is continuity and consistency across the grade.

God Bless,

( )7! Zb&m 7
Mrs Sue Veling
Principal



